Beydler, Van

From: Soil & Water Conservation Program

Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 3:05 PM

To: DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff
Cc: DNR.SWC Staff

Subject: University Holiday Schedule

The University of Missouri is shutting down except for emergency services between Christmas and New Year’s Day.
Please note that the Soil Health Assessment Center (SHAC) is included in this shut down, therefore regular services will
not be available during this period.

Thank you.
Soil & Water Conservation Program

Promoting, Protecting and Enjoying our Natural Resources. Learn more at dnr.mo.gov.



